PAC Newsletter - January 2016

The PAC supports Cindrich Elementary in a number off ways through out the school year. Some of our fundraisers are through our Hot Lunch Program, Pizza Days, Movie Nights and an up coming Book Fair. Collectively these initiatives have helped us contribute to help our students and teachers with the new playground addition and new books for our primary students. We are continuously seeking new opportunities to share our knowledge and to gain new experience with our volunteers. We believe strongly that our relationship with our school and community is important.

Every Thursday until the end of the year milk is delivered to the school and separated into bags according to the various classrooms for delivery at lunchtime (11:00 am start). Not a lot of time is required to do this job once the orders are in and processed, the money is counted and then our treasurer takes it to the bank. Bagging the milk every Thursday morning only takes about a half an hour - not a lot of time. It would be wonderful to have a few volunteers to help us with the classroom deliveries.

We would like to invite parents to come out to learn more about what PAC does to support your child's school. We will be having a meeting on Wednesday January 13th at 2:45 pm at the school.

PAC Meetings;

Wed, Jan 13th @ 2:45pm Fri, Feb 26th @ 2:45pm Wed, April 13th @ 2:45pm Tues, June 7th @ 2:45pm Tues, June 7th @ 6:00pm (Elections)

Hot Lunch Days;

Jan 28th & April 28th (Volunteers needed at 11:15 am to help deliver lunches to the classrooms)

Wed, Mar 9th - **Concession** will be open at lunchtime

September 2016 - 2016/2017 PAC Planning Meeting

Thank you for coming out and supporting
Your Children
Your Teachers
Your School
And Your Friends On The Parent Team